
Construction Update
May 18, 2020



King County’s Wastewater Treatment Division (WTD) is 
building a new wet weather treatment station in 
Georgetown, at the corner of Fourth Avenue South and 
South Michigan Street. 

WTD is also building a new outfall structure under the First 
Avenue South Bridge and connecting pipes from the station 
to the outfall. 
Construction began in 2018.





When built, the treatment station will collect and 
clean up to 70 million gallons of sewage and 
storm water per day before safely releasing it 
into the Duwamish River.



Outfall 
The construction of the outfall was completed in March! 



Work at the Conveyance pipeline
• Crews continue to work in the roadway on South River Street 

and South Michigan Street 
• A portion of South Michigan Street is closed to allow for 

installation of conveyance pipes 
• The closure is 24/7 
• Active work on weekdays from 8 a.m. – 5 p.m. until 

completed. 
• Read the January project update for additional information 

regarding the closure. 
• See next slide for detour map: 

https://www.kingcounty.gov/%7E/media/depts/dnrp/wtd/capital-projects/GrgtwnWWT/docs/200129_GWWTS-January-Update-v2.ashx?la=en




Crews will be completing additional restoration activities on 
South Brandon Street in May. Nearby businesses may see 
areas in the right-of-way coned off as crews complete 
activities. 

Access to driveways will be maintained at all times.



Current work at the Treatment Station
• Pouring concrete and forming walls at many of the 

structures 
• Steel work at the station’s operations building 
• Placing and setting steel beams and columns around 

concrete foundation
• Setting a mezzanine at the south side of the building 
Construction is now half-way complete!



Questions?

Sign up to receive email updates 
Visit the project website: 

www.kingcounty.gov/GeorgetownWWTS
Call: 24/7 Project hotline at 206-205-9286 
Text: “King GeorgetownWWTS” to 468311

Email: Bibiana.Ocheke-Ameh@kingcounty.gov
Alternative Formats Available: 206-477-5371 / TTY Relay: 711

http://www.kingcounty.gov/GeorgetownWWTS
mailto:Bibiana.Ocheke-Ameh@kingcounty.gov
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